
From:   Chuck Zappala   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   January 04, 2010

Subject:   FCC File# 0275-EX-RR-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Re-coordination of this experimental operation was completed by COMSEARCH and the associated
documentation has been attached to the application file.  In addition, the required AFTRCC coordination
was previously attached as part of the record.  Please let us know if any additional information is
required.

Sincerely,
Ron Center
The Boeing Company
Frequency Management Services
Seattle, WA
(206) 544-6044


